The EU-US Trade Agreement - Proposals
by Pharmaceutical Industry Undermine
European Public Policymaking and Public
Health

Berlin/Brussels—A report released today by the Commons Network and civil society
partners shows that the pharmaceutical industry’s wish list for the Transatlantic Trade and
Investment Partnership (TTIP) is detrimental for public health, will increase the cost of
medicines and undermines democratic processes. The TTIP is a trade and investment
agreement currently being negotiated between the European Union and the USA.

Read more...


https://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/The-EU-US-Trade-Agreement-Proposals-by-Pharmaceutical-Industry-Undermine-European-Public-Policymaking-and-Public-Health-2014.pdf

